
Deferred Compensation 
 
The Seattle Department of Human Resources and Nationwide, the service provider, 
handle questions related to deferred compensation. 
 
For online information and alerts, click here. 
 
To connect with the City of Seattle deferred compensation consultant: 
 
Email: deferredcompquestions@seattle.gov  
 
Phone:  206-447-1924 
 
To talk directly with the service provider, Nationwide: 
 
Phone:  1-855-550-1757 

http://www.seattle.gov/personnel/benefits/retirement/deferredcomp.asp
mailto:deferredcompquestions@seattle.gov

